The Westmoreland Budget Committee met on January 6, 2018 at 10:00 AM at the
Westmoreland School for the purpose of reviewing the School Budget. Members
present were: Susan Finnegan, Richard Paul, Wes Staples and Dean Priebe. Also
present were members of the Westmoreland School Board and representaives from
S.A.U. #29.

All articles from the 2018 budget were reviewed and approved.

/épectfully submﬁ;,/&wm

Richard A. Paul

Secretary



The Westmoreland Budget Committee met on January 16, 2018 at 6:35 PM at the
Westmoreland Town Hall. Members present were: Susan Finnegan, Richard Paul,
Wes Staples and Dean Priebe.

No selectmen were present at this meeting.

We reviewed available information. The budget was not complete for this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard A. Paul

Secretary



The Westmoreland Budget Committee met January 27, 2018 at 9:02 AM at the
Westmoreland Town Hall. Members present were Susan Finnegan, Richard F’aul,

Wes Staples, Dean Priebe and Selectman Jack Zeller.

We reviewed all sections of the budget with minor adjustments and also reviewed all
warrant articles. |

Public hearing is scheduled for February 8, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Westmoreland Town

Hall.

Respectfujly submitted,

%ard A. Paul

Secretary

Upcoming Dates:

March 13  Election

March 14 Town Meeting
March 16 School Meeting



